

## Christmas time at EXPO Krakow!

2020-02-25

December is the most intense month at EXPO Krakow when it comes to organizing corporate banquets and events for employees of smaller companies. December is the most intense month at EXPO Krakow when it comes to organizing corporate banquets and events for employees of smaller companies.

We must immodestly emphasize that our facility is an ideal place for this type of events - there is no event that can't be organized with us!

A forest of Christmas trees in the lobby, roaring concerts or lit streets of New York - we implement even the most original ideas in our facility every year. All this thanks to the functionality of EXPO - two halls not limited by pillars provide full freedom in arranging the space. For this reason, we are considered the best place in the Malopolska Region for impressive banquets.

We equally successfully host smaller company meetings, St. Nicholas' Day or business dinners – our complex of conference rooms in the facility also provides for considerable flexibility in creating smaller projects. The organizers of this type of events are well aware of the importance of integration in the work environment during less formal meetings. The increase in demand for the organization of this type of events can clearly be seen in our December calendar, which we are very happy about!

We have to admit that December is a very busy month for us. However, this time also heralds the coveted Christmas break - by representing the meetings industry, we know well that the most important are those that take place in the company of loved ones. We wish all our business partners as well as friends from the industry as many opportunities to spend time with families as possible!